
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for January 01, 2023 =  

General Fund $ 12,540.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,512 

Building Fund for January 01, 2023 = $ 50.00 
2 Cent-a-Meal = $ 5.00       

                                                             
                        
 
 
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
Today:                                                   Wednesday:  
    Rice Family Event                               7pm Choir Rehearsal 

                                                                   7pm Property 
                                                                    Doug Vacation 
Monday:                                               Thursday: 
    DougVacation                                      6:30 Praise Band 
    6:30pm Outreach (Zoom)                     Doug Vacation 
    6:30pm Worship Team 
 
Tuesday:                                                Friday:   

      8:00am Sewing Group                          Doug Vacation   
      DougVacation          

 

Sunday, January 08, 2023 
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PRELUDES 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

OPENING PRAYER 

 

CHILDREN’S TIME 

 

DEACON COMMISSIONING 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP           Isaiah 55:6-13             

 

TIME OF PRAISE                We Believe 

                                               Lord, I Need You     

 

        Children are Invited to Children’s Church 

 

SCRIPTURE       Matthew 16:13-20            

            

MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC  The Commission  

                                                               

SCRIPTURE       Acts 10:9-23  

 

MESSAGE               PETER: SMALL STEPS TOWARD  

               FULFILLMENT      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*CLOSING SONG       Take My Life (vs. 1,2,4,6)    #389  

 

*BENEDICTION           

 

*POSTLUDE  

*Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

 

                

                         Preacher – Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Randy Ziegler 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

 Praise Band Leader – Kent Rice                 

 Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Micah Hoffman 

                         Video Tech – Ben Johnson 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Laura Meiser will be preaching on 

Nehemiah 1:1-3; 2:1-10; 8:1-12. Please read and prayerfully study this 

passage this week as we prepare to worship together.  

 
Sunday School This Week:  

NEW STUDY – The Book of Hebrews – Derwin Gray 

1/8 – Session 1 – 1:1-3 Jesus ID – Galen Brumbaugh 

1/15 – Session 2 – 1:4-3:19 Jesus is Better – Rich Bushong 

1/22 – Session 3 – 4 Approach the Throne – Del Kautz 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Mailboxes have been rearranged!!!! 

Please check carefully when putting mail 

in them.   

 

 

 
 

2023 Giving Envelopes are available.  If 

you would like some, please see Tom 

Connelly in the Narthex following the 

service. 

 

 

 

Box 399 – Who Are You?  A 2023 Giving 

Envelop box #399 was recently given to 

someone and we need to know who you are 

so your giving can be assigned properly.  If 

you have box #399, please let Tom Connelly 

or Irene Hershey know – thanks for your  

        help! 

 

 

The 2023 Directories are done and ARE out 

for distribution this week.  Please pick yours 

up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 
 

Sermon Notes 



 

 

 

January Calendar: 

Tonight – 6-8pm - We will be wrapping 

up our study through Colossians. Since 

this was rescheduled, the youth have one 

last opportunity to recite any memorized 

     verses from Colossians 1:15-23.  

    Jan 15th - Sunday Funday 6-8pm (Movie 

    Night)  

    Jan 22nd - Youth Group 6-8pm (Starting 

    Jesus in our Generation series) 

    Jan 29th - Church Game Night 6-8pm 

 

 

 

 

The Outreach Team would like to share a note of 

thanks addressed to the church… 

 

“Dear Church Family, 

Brothers and Sisters, we want to wish you ALL a 

Blessed Christmas. We are grateful to God for the 

birth of His Son! We feel particularly blessed to 

celebrate Christ’s Birthday with you, our church family. There were 

many years that we were separated from you! 

Your love and support means so very much to us! You have ALWAYS 

remained faithful in prayer, financial support and loving 

encouragement! You continue on to this day! There is no other word to 

express how we feel other than “grateful”.  

Thank you so much and Merry Christmas!”      Ray & Jayne Hutchison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some money was found last Sunday, Jan 1, on the 

ground in the church parking lot.  If you lost money 

please contact the church office with the amount and 

which side of the church you parked on last Sunday 

so we can return it to the owner. 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 29th 6:00-8:00pm. 

Bring your family and friends and 

come and have some game night fun.  

Games and snacks will be provided 

but feel free to bring your own.   

 

 

 

CHICKEN CORN SOUP SALE!! 

Saturday, January 14 – 9:00-10:30am and 

Sunday, January 15 following the service. 

A suggested donation of $10 is asked. This 

sale will benefit the Building Fund.  

Fellowship & Hospitality thank you for 

your support!! 

 

 

VEGETABLE SOUP SALE!! 

January 29 ONLY following the morning 

service.  A suggested donation of $10 is 

requested.  This sale supports Outreach and 

Meal Ministries of the church.  Thanks, in 

advance for your support of these efforts!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


